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U of A SCE Officers 2012-2013: 
 

President                        Jose Aguilar 
 

     wcat14@email.arizona.edu 
 
   External Vice President  Fernando Gastelum
  
   Internal Vice President       Eric Hopkins 
 
   Treasurer        Nick Cardanini 
 
   Secretary        Kit Lesauski  
 
   Conference Chair       Deanna Lopez 
  
   Marketing Director       Mike Brown 
 
   Webmaster        Victor Madrid 
 
   Underclassmen Liaison       Kayla Marquez 
 
   Historian              Joey Amorin 
 
   Faculty Advisor                    Dr. Kundu 
 
   Practitioner Advisors       Sam Credio  
         Jeff Hunt 

LAST MEETING OF THE SEMESTER!! 

 

Todays Meeting:  
 

Tucson Electric Power 
 

Thanks for sponsoring our Pizza!!! 

 
UA SCE ZipUp Hoodies ($35) 

Order today to get by the end of  the semester!!! 

Order form in Email 

 Have you paid your membership dues yet? 
$15 per semester 

Free for Freshmen! 
 

Payments go to Nick 

 

Holiday Dinner 
 

Friday December 7th  @ 6pm 

 
Barrio Brewery Co. 

 

RSVP TODAY: $15 
$20 at door 

 

GOOD LUCK ON FINALS  

& HAVE A GREAT BREAK!!! 


